
 

   

 

 

18th June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

Transition Day and Evening – Wednesday 3rd July 2024 

Transition Day Wednesday 3rdth July - 08:55am -2:30pm 
 
We would like to update you with regards to your child joining us in Year 7 in September 2024. 
 
Our Transition Day as with all secondary schools in Bristol is on Wednesday 3rdth July 2024. Transition Day is to 
welcome our new students to the Academy. On this day your child will have the opportunity to see what life at 
Bristol Met is like.   
 
All students are to arrive between 8.30am and 8.55am in their full primary school uniform. Lunch for your child will 

be provided (a sandwich, cake, fruit pot) along with a snack at breaktime; students can bring their own packed lunch 

if they wish to do so. 

All students need to bring a water bottle. We have filling stations around the Academy for students to ensure they 

have plenty of water throughout the day.  

Students were recently sent a Welcome Pack which is also available on the Bristol Met website, to access please click 

the following link: Transition Welcome Pack. The pack includes a question-and-answer page, and a section for your 

child to complete called ‘About Me.’ Please can you ask your child to complete and bring along with them to 

transition day. If you are unable to print out, please copy the questions onto a piece of paper or notebook, thank 

you.  

During the transition day, students will get to know the Academy a little better, meet other Year 6 students from 
other schools, have a chance to ask lots of questions about settling in here, and meet their Head of House.  
 
The day will end at 2.30pm. We will be releasing all Year 6 students at 2:30pm. If you specifically want your child not 

to leave unattended, please complete the form at the bottom of this letter (if you have not already done so) in 

advance so that we can ensure they do not leave without authorisation. 

Transition Evening – Wednesday 3rd July - 6pm start  

Transition day is followed up with a Parent/Carer information evening on the same day at 6pm. During this evening 

you will hear key information around what to expect in Year 7, who your contacts are, meet the pastoral team 

and find out more about the school. The evening will be approximately 1 hour long.  

We strongly encourage all parent/carers to attend this evening. This evening is intended for parent/carers only. 
However, we do understand if your child needs to come with you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://bristolmetropolitanacademy.clf.uk/wp-content/uploads/Bristol-Metropolitan-Academy-welcome-pack-1.pdf


 

   

 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions about transition. We recognise that it may feel 
confusing at times for parent/carers too, and we want you to feel comfortable and confident that your child will 
transition successfully. 
 
Transition Day & Evening Form 

Kind regards 

 

Lucie Morrish  
Transition Lead  
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=ViObpySMIkm0IMbibQtAkbWPQkraKEdDkDwoqZEhqRpURDlIUkJOS1E0N0JPNkFGTUtFTktKS1lKRi4u

